District 3 News:

Greetings from Sunny Florida as | am celebrating with family for my Mom’s
big birthday this year. Hope your new year is off to a great start.

Our first meeting of the year is January 19" from 1-3 pm and will be a
Zoom meeting. We have decided that January and March will be Zoom
due to never knowing what the weather is like in lowa and want to be safe
attending meetings.

We have 2 new meetings in our district for this past quarter:

Wednesday afternoon Beginner’s Meeting in Marshalltown at noon held at
Trinity Lutheran Church. This meeting is still working on an actual name
and WSO approval.

Friday night Our Primary Purpose AFG meeting in Clarion at 7 pm, held at
121 5™ Ave NW.

We are excited to have these new meetings start up in our district.

We have already confirmed July 12", 2025 for our District's Serenity Day to
be held at the Calkins Nature Center outside of lowa Falls, so mark your
calendars for a great event, information will be announced as it is planned.

District 3 is looking forward to another year in Al-Anon for continued growth
in the program, fellowship, gratitude and serenity.

Yours in Service,
Laura S

District 3 Representative



